From: Janie Williams [mailto:janiewilliams.ea@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 11:03 AM **To:** CityClerk < <u>CityClerk@longbeach.gov</u>>

Subject: Items 26 & 20 on agenda for Next Tuesdays City Council meeting

-EXTERNAL-

Please send to all council members:

Why are you doing this again? We had the fight for LUE and we agreed on a plan. Now you are at it again, trying to pass laws that the public does not want. NO to adding three additional stories to new construction. No to turning our neighborhoods or open spaces into housing for homeless. Homeless bring crime, drugs and violence to our neighbors and we don't want more of this. This is not the solution.

Janie Williams Long Beach, CA 90815 janiewilliams.ea@gmail.com